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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The past two weeks 
Bennet Elementary  
students and staff 
collected donations for 
the Brave Rescue for 
our Bennet Caring 

Project. The school goal is $300.00. 
Donations will be collected through 
Monday. 
 
Please remind your child to look through 
the Lost and Found for items they may be 
missing. 
 
Remember there will be NO school 
Wednesday, Febraury 21st for a teacher in-
service. 
 
If at any time, you have questions or 
concerns about school, please call me at 
402.782.3535 or email at 
walter.lin@districtor1.net.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and 
have a wonderful weekend.  
Linde Walter 

 

 

*If students arrive to school 

before 7:50 AM, they need to use 

the Before School REC Program.  
 

 

 

National Random Acts of  
Kindness Day 

Tomorrow is National Random Acts of 

Kindness Day and Bennet Elementary 

students and staff were encouraged to 

do one Random Act of Kindness 

tomorrow. Examples that were presented 

are: give a compliment, hold the door for 

someone, give a high five or an 

encouraging word or note.  

 

Kindness Starts With You! Do something 

kind and unexpected for someone else. 

 

Summer Enrichment 

Due to construction, we are still working 

out details for Summer Enrichment. Be 

on the lookout for more information on 

times, dates and a location. 

 
 

Fall 2024 Preschool 
Enrollment 

 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 

taking registrations for children who are 

interested in preschool for the fall of 

2024.  Please call the office to place your 

child’s name on the list. 
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Bennet Boosters will be 

having their next meeting on 

Tuesday, February 20th at 

7:00 PM in the Bennet 

cafeteria.  

 

Bennet Boosters will be selling flowers 

again this spring. Be looking for the 

brochure coming home in March. 

 

Bennet Boosters are putting together a 

2023-24 yearbook. Order forms will be 

coming home soon.  

 

The Book Fair will be Thursday, February 

29th from 5:00-7:00 PM at Bennet 

Elementary. Scholastic Books and 

Usborne books will be available for 

purchase. 

Scholastic Fliers will go home next week 

with your child. 

 

Summer 2024 Panther Ball Club (Baseball, 

Softball, & T-ball) Registration 

Who: kids going into kindergarten through 

age 18.   

When: online January 15th–February 18th  

Weblink to register: 
http://clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherball  
           

If you have any questions please 

contact pantherballclub@gmail.com or 

message Panther Ball Club on Facebook 

 

 

 

 

Accelerated Reader 
Just a reminder that the 

Accelerated Reader (AR) program 

is open for first-fifth grade 

students to take tests from home 

24 hours a day. The following link 

can be used to access the AR. 
 

https://global-zone53.renaissance-

go.com/welcomeportal/334102 
 

 

February 

-21st No School Teacher In-Service 

March 

-1st  No Scool 

-8th No School 

-11th No School (Professional Development) 

 

These students earned a snack and bingo 

with Ms. Walter. They were recognized 

this week for following The Panther Way 

by being respectful, responsible, and 

safe. 
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Purchase by May 1st.  

please.   
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